CACTUS SALE

It is time for another sale. This sale will mainly be barrels
but we do have some saguaros and hedgehogs plus lots of
hoop house plants.

The sale will be October 12" at our Amphi holding site -
4342 N 4th Avenue (between Wetmore and Limberlost).

From 8:00 until 10:00 this sale will be for members only by
appointment. We will allow eight to sixteen members (max
two per family) to shop for 20 minutes. In this 20 minutes,
you must select and pay for your plants.

At 10:00, we will open the sale to all members and the
public to purchase anything that is left with NO limits. The
sale will end at 10:30 or sooner if everything is sold.

If you are interested in attending this sale, you must RSVP
(only one per membership) no later than noon on Saturday,
October 5th. All names will randomly be drawn and

assigned a time slot starting at 8:00 on the 12th,

To RSVP - reply to this email with your name and phone
number.

If you are lucky enough to be drawn, | will notify you of the
time slot you have been assigned by 5:00pm on Sunday the
6. You will need to accept your assigned time slot by

5:00pm on Tuesday, October 8th or it will be assigned to
someone else. Thus be sure to check your email (don't
forget to check your spam as well).

Please let me know if you have questions about the sale.

Crystal Cannon
TCSS Sales Coordinator
520-400-2929



